
Honoring the Legacy of Colonel John E. Brown USMCR 

    

 

 

 

 
 

 
It has been seven years since we lost one of the 
community’s finest citizens, Rotarian John Brown. 

John’s work with the YMCA, Salvation Army, Boys Scouts, Rotary, 
Sonoma County Museum, Veterans Day Celebration and many other 
continues to be remembered and appreciated to this day.  
 
As a memorial to John, a military veteran’s scholarship was established 
entitled the John E. Brown Memorial Veterans Scholarship. This 
scholarship is awarded annually to a military veteran entering, continuing or 
transferring from Santa Rosa Junior College.  
 
As we approach Veterans Day 2018, please consider contributing to “John’s 
Fund” thereby helping a local veteran attend college and improve his or her 
chances of success in life. Since its inception, seven veterans have been 
awarded scholarships totaling nearly $15,000 and the fund has grown to 
nearly $60,000. 
  
Please help the Foundation award more scholarships to veterans in larger 
amounts by making a tax-deductible gift to John’s Fund. 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
Make checks payable to: Rotary Club of Santa Rosa Foundation Brown Scholarship 
and mail to PO Box 1513, Santa Rosa, Calif. 95402 
 
Your Name _________________________________________ 
Address ____________________________________________ 

Amt. __$50 __$100 __$150 __$200 __$250 __$500 $___ Other  


